From:
To: Manston Airport

 Subject:
 Manston Airport DCO TR0200002

 Date:
 03 December 2021 13:16:28

Dear Sirs

My name is Harriet Needham-Steddy and I live in Ramsgate.

. I am 29 years old.

If the DCO is granted the planes will fly over my flat, quite low, about 500ft I think. The noise and pollution will be terrible for me.

it will make it worse.

I know that the people who want to build the airport claim that it will be a green carbon zero airport, but I don't think that is possible. I know that the carbon zero thing doesn't include the planes, but I know that there is no pipeline to Manston so how will they get the fuel there? There will be lots and lots of big dirty tanker lorries every day, and that is why I don't believe their claims.

I have read that there are new guidelines coming into force in January 2022 saying that you're not allowed to claim something is "green" or "clean" when it isn't, and that you will have to prove that you are properly green and clean.

I don't think the Applicant will be able to do this, so I think they need to be made to prove that they are telling the truth. I don't think they can, so that is why I think that the Minister should make sure that this new airport at Manston does not open. Because the people who want to open it aren't telling the truth to us.

I hope the Minister reads this, because I think the point I am making is very important.

Thank you, Harriet Steddy